
 

 

Update: Occupational Health and Safety (OHS) and 

Policies Committee meeting 
 

Occupational Health and Safety (OHS) 

A Western Cape Region OHS Committee meeting was held on 25 June 2021 where the various districts 

presented their progress report pertaining to OHS matters. These presentations can be obtained from 

your PSA shop steward. PSA members are to discuss their concerns/non-compliance issues with their 

PSA representatives in the districts (i.e. Metro 1,2, Regional/BMU, Eden Karoo, Boland) and present 

these concerns during District OHS meetings. Should an agreement not be concluded during that 

meeting, it can then be escalated to the OHS Regional Committee via the PSA representative. 

 

Policy review 

The General Support Services Unit in SASSA Head Office has embarked on a policy review process. An 

invitation for inputs on the following policies was published on the Internal Communication platform for 

inputs on 7 July 2021: 

 

• Entertainment Policy 

• Catering Policy 

• Cleaning Policy 

• Kitchen Equipment Policy 

 

The closing date for inputs is 30 July 2021. Members are requested to submit their inputs via the 

Western Cape PSA Chairperson: MelanieDr@sassa.gov.za before the closing date. 

 

The PSA would like to thanks members for continuing to render a selfless service to the public. 

Please continue to adhere to health and safety regulations amidst the third wave of the COVID-19 

pandemic. 
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